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Welcome  to  Cotton  University,  a  prestigious  public  state
university located in Guwahati, Assam, India. With a rich
history dating back to 1901, when it was established as Cotton
College, this institution has played a significant role in
shaping the academic landscape of the region. In 2017, Cotton
College State University and Cotton College merged to form the
present-day Cotton University, solidifying its position as a
leading educational institution in the country.

Cotton University owes its inception to Sir Henry Stedman
Cotton,  the  Chief  Commissioner  of  the  erstwhile  British
province  of  Assam.  His  vision  and  dedication  laid  the
foundation for what would become a center of excellence in
education. Over the years, the university has evolved and
adapted to the changing times, while retaining its commitment
to providing quality education.

One of the hallmarks of Cotton University is its commitment to
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academic excellence. The university has consistently strived
to provide a nurturing environment for students to excel in
their chosen fields. With a diverse range of undergraduate and
postgraduate  programs,  students  have  the  opportunity  to
explore their interests and pursue their passions.

At  Cotton  University,  we  believe  in  holistic  development.
Along  with  academic  pursuits,  the  university  encourages
students to engage in extracurricular activities, sports, and
community service. These experiences not only enhance their
skills but also help in shaping their character and preparing
them for the challenges of the real world.

The faculty at Cotton University is a blend of experienced
professors,  researchers,  and  industry  experts  who  are
dedicated to imparting knowledge and guiding students in their
academic journey. With their expertise and guidance, students
are  equipped  with  the  necessary  skills  and  knowledge  to
succeed in their chosen fields.

As  a  testament  to  its  commitment  to  excellence,  Cotton
University has consistently ranked among the top institutions
in the country. In May 2020, the university secured a position
in the coveted National Institutional Ranking Framework (NIRF)
list, ranking between 150 and 200. This achievement reflects
the dedication of the university towards providing quality
education and fostering a conducive learning environment.

Located in Guwahati, the gateway to the northeastern region of
India, Cotton University offers students a unique cultural
experience. The region is known for its rich heritage, diverse
traditions,  and  picturesque  landscapes.  Students  have  the
opportunity to immerse themselves in the vibrant local culture
and explore the natural beauty of the surrounding areas.

At Cotton University, we believe in empowering our students to
become responsible citizens and future leaders. Our aim is to
provide  them  with  a  platform  to  realize  their  potential,

https://www.nirfindia.org


pursue their dreams, and make a positive impact on society. We
are proud of our legacy and excited about the future as we
continue to strive for excellence in education.

Whether you are a prospective student, a current student, or
an alum, we invite you to be a part of the Cotton University
family.  Join  us  on  this  incredible  journey  of  learning,
growth, and discovery.


